
Minutes of Wayland SWQC Meeting, 6 August, 2010 

Prepared by Bob Goldsmith 

Present: Mike Lowery, Bob Goldsmith, Lin Bradford  

1. The meeting came to order at 7:30 PM 

2. There was no public comment. 

3. Minutes of the previous meeting were accepted by a vote of 3-0. 

4. North Pond.  SWCQ will proceed with DCR to provide hand pulling of the beach boat ramp.  Voted 3-
0.  In general, substantial milfoil growth is occurring and SWQC will begin to work with DCR to 
develop a plan for next year.   

5. Dudley Pond.  Circulators will be moved to their winter quarters soon and Mike recommended 
placement next year in their original position.  A survey recently by a diver found no milfoil plants, but 
re-growth is anticipated for next spring.  The program that worked well this year, viz. spot treatment 
with Triclopyr and hand pulling of old root crowns is anticipated to keep the pond in excellent 
condition.   

6. Heard Pond.  No discussion other than noting the pond is in excellent condition in terms of controlling 
water chestnuts. 

7. Budget planning for next year will begin shortly. 
 

8. The committee voted 3-0 to adjourn at about 8:00 PM. 
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